
 

 

 

 

DOG-FRIENDLY “5K-9 RUN/WALK” FUNDRAISER   

HOUMA, LA— The Friends of Terrebonne Animal Shelter, a non-profit support group for the Terrebonne 

Parish Animal Shelter, announces the 3rd Annual “5K-9 Run/Walk” presented by People’s Drugs on 

Saturday, March 9, 2019.  This event will be held next to the Courtyard Marriott on Library Dr. in Houma, 

LA from 8:00am until 1:00pm.   

Registration for the race begins at 8:00am.  The ½ mile fun run/walk begins at 9:00am and the 5K 

run/walk begins at 9:30am.  Pre-registration is open until March 1, 2019 and forms can be obtained on 

the Friends of Terrebonne Animal Shelter’s facebook page, the Terrebonne Parish Animal Shelter’s 

facebook page, or by emailing ftasinfo@gmail.com.  Split Second LLC will be hosting the race so that 

official times will be available to competitive runners.  First and second place awards will be given in 

multiple categories.   

Leashed, friendly dogs with current vaccinations are welcomed and encouraged as this is a dog-friendly 

event.   Registration for the Run/Walk is not necessary to attend the event, which is open to the public.  

K and M Mobile Music will be on-hand to provide entertainment and food and drinks will be served.  

This event is made possible by the generous support of our sponsors and donations from community 

members. 

Citizens interested in volunteering for this event can sign up by emailing ftasinfo@gmail.com. 

Please contact the Friends of the Terrebonne Animal Shelter at ftasinfo@gmail.com or the Terrebonne 

Parish Animal Shelter at (985) 873-6709 for additional information.         
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